
 

4 December 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Christmas Charity Drive 2023 - Food Collection and Christmas Jumper Day  
 

We are launching our next charity appeals of the academic year. 

 

Food Collection (Monday 11 – Friday 15 December) 
 

This appeal aims to collect donations, in the form of food and other products, from the school 

community to help support a local project called ‘The Community Food Pantry’ at the Bridgelink. 

This aims to provide support for those in need within the local community. 

a 

The whole school community will be encouraged to make donations. Students will be asked to 

collect food, cleaning products and toiletries. A list of specific items below are products that the 

project is asking for: 

 

• Baked beans, tinned tomatoes, 

beans and chickpeas 

• Tinned fruit and vegetables 

• Tinned cooked meals such as 

macaroni cheese, soups, etc   

• Tinned tuna/fish/ meat 

• Rice and pasta 

• Tea, coffee and sugar 

• Cleaning products such as 

multipurpose cleaners, bathroom 

cleaners, surface sprays 

• Toilet roll 

• Laundry detergent 

• Toiletries such as toothpaste, 

shower gel, etc. 

• Sanitary products 

• Bigger size nappies (sizes 4/5/6/7) 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Wednesday 13 December 
 
Every year, students are invited to wear a Christmas jumper and donate to Save the Children, a 

UK charity that works in over 100 countries to make sure children are fed, learning, and treated 

fairly. 

 

If you would like your son/ward to participate, you are encouraged to make a £1 donation via 

SCOPAY; students can wear their Christmas Jumper on Wednesday 13 December. 

*** 

We thank you for your continued support with our school appeals and we hope you agree that 

these are all very worthwhile causes. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

    
Ms L Shukla Mr P Jackson Mr Nowicki Ms J Clerc 

House Leader: House Leader: House Leader: House Leader: 

Adam Brunel Shackleton Turner 

https://www.scopay.com/isleworth&syonschoolforboys

